
NAB 2026 
Save the
Date

The Northeast Aquatic Biologists (NAB) Conference provides a forum for knowledge-transfer,
collaboration, and networking among the aquatic and environmental biologist community in
the Northeast. The event is coordinated by NEIWPCC in partnership with our member states

and the U.S. EPA.

The 2026 NAB Conference will take place on February 4-6, at the Water’s Edge Resort & Spa in
Westbrook, Connecticut. Planning for the meeting is underway and will include traditional

concurrent, plenary, and poster sessions.

For additional information, please visit our website at www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference or
reach out to us at NAB@neiwpcc.org.

neiwpcc.org/nabconferenceNAB@neiwpcc.org

http://www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference
http://www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference
mailto:nab@neiwpcc.org
http://www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference
http://www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference
http://www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference
http://www.neiwpcc.org/nabconference
mailto:nab@neiwpcc.org
mailto:nab@neiwpcc.org
mailto:nab@neiwpcc.org

